
 

SS Peter & Paul’s Catholic Primary School 
Ridley Lane 
Mawdesley 
Lancashire 

L40 3PP 
Tel/Fax:  01704 822216 

E-mail: head@mawdesleyrc.lancs.sch.uk 
 

7th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Happy New Year 

It is lovely to be in the position of physically returning to school after the Christmas holidays unlike 

last year when we went into remote learning.  The children who have returned to school have 

settled in well and I am sure that those who are isolating at home will be back with us before too 

long. 

 

THANK YOU:  The staff and I would like to thank you for all the lovely cards, gifts and good 

wishes which we received before Christmas.  Your kindness and generosity is really appreciated 

together with the support you give us throughout the year.   

 

CHRISTMAS PRODUCTIONS:  Thank you to Mr Edwards who did a marvellous job in recording 

Shepherd’s Delight and Peter Pan for us.  If you did not receive a link or have lost the link and 

would like to share it with relatives please email head@mawdesleyrc.lancs.sch.uk and a link for 

the relevant production will be sent to you. 

 

COME AND SEE:  We are continuing to follow Come and See, the Liverpool Archdiocesan 

programme for Religious Education, in each class.  A letter is attached with this email, which gives 

information about the topics that the children will be covering for the Spring term. 

 

CLASS ONE:  Please could all children have their Waterproofs and Wellies in school from next 

Monday.  This also applies to Year 2 as part of the upcoming Science work which involves being 

outdoors come rain or shine.  Thank you. 

 

PE KITS:  We still have a number of children in school without PE Kits.  Please can you ensure 

that your child’s kit returns to school as soon as possible.  Kits should be left in school until the half 

term holiday. 

 

Class One have PE on Monday and Friday. 

Class Two have PE on Monday and Tuesday. 

Class Three have PE on Tuesday and Thursday. 
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AFTER SCHOOL SPORTS CLUBS (Years 2-6): Just a quick reminder that if your child has 

signed up, the after school clubs will officially start on Monday 10th and Tuesday 11th January. 

Monday the children will be doing Dodgeball and Tuesday they will be doing Gym class. Both 

clubs finish at 4.15pm and children must wear trainers and bring a water bottle. 

 

PTFA:  The Lottery winners for January 2022 are as follows: 

 

1st  Mrs Lamb 

2nd Mrs Passant 

3rd Mr Ainscough 

 

KEEPING IN TOUCH:  From time to time parents and grandparents change their mobile phone 

numbers and/or email.  Please remember to notify school in case we need to contact you in an 

emergency.  Thank you. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us so that we can help. 

 

Yours faithfully. 

 

 

 

 
Tricia Coulthard 
Head Teacher 


